
January 3, 1957 
Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 
U.S.A. 

Dear Sir.: 

We acknowledge with thanks your letter of Nov. 1, 1957 
and we take great pleasure to inform you that your reception 
of our radio program is of our entirely satisfactión. 

We particularly invite your attention to continue ' 

listening the same program in the future, hoping you will 
enjoy them. 

Hundreds of names of interested listeners have been 
writing to our station testifying their good opinion about 
our radio program. 

A friendly feeling is in our hearts for you, and 
once more we thank you for your reception of our .station. 

Very truly yours 
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